


















IMPORTANT  DATES
Sept. 7th – Back to School Picnic – 5:00 to 8:00 pm


Sept. 10th – Go, Play, Save Books Due


Sept. 13th – Open House 5:30 – 7:30 pm



Sept. 19th – Holiday – No School

Sept. 28th – Early Release @ 1:15 pm



















Although it was a short week, it was certainly packed full of learning!  With each passing day, the students are
becoming more familiar with our classroom policies and procedures.  
Please remember to discuss appropriate behavior with your child each evening and check in with them to see how many behavior bracelets they are earning each day.  Students record the number of earned behavior bracelets on their Behavior Calendar for your review.  As we settle back into our school routines, I appreciate your help and support in making the transition as smooth as possible.

Please be reminded to check your child’s “Parent Pocket” each night.  Important notes that need immediate attention will be sent home there.

Friday Folders will be sent home weekly.  Please review your child’s work, empty the folder, and return the empty folder to school on Monday.  Please sign the back of the folder before returning it.  The completed work inside is for you to keep at home.  Please return the folder on Monday - empty and ready for the next week.

Please be reminded that all Wake County Locator Cards should be completed (front and back) with signatures and returned ASAP.  These cards are kept on file in the office and contain important contact and student pick-up information.  Please also turn in all Scholastic News payments ($7) by the end of the week, if possible.
We are currently administering our Beginning of the Year (BOY) mClass reading assessments until Sept. 25th.  Our daily schedule will look different until testing is complete.  If you are available to monitor the students or lead a reading activity while I test from 1:20 to 2:30 pm, I would sincerely appreciate your assistance.  Please send me an email if you are willing and able to help.

Weekly Word Work - Study the words on List A, Review Words, and Tricky Words. Please look in your child’s Homework Folder on Monday for a list of activities to use for practicing these words. There is no required homework for Word Work, however, your child should be prepared to take a spelling test every Friday.

From your PTA... 
· Be Informed | Be Involved | Be Supportive Thursday,  9/13 at 5:30pm: Open House/PTA General.Meeting 
· Room Parents needed! Find a brief Room Parent description on our homepage, lespta.com. To volunteer, please contact your teacher. 
· The PTA is seeking a membership chairperson. For more info, please contact Wendie Hill at president@lespta.com. Join the PTA online at https://les.memberhub.store
Our Specials for this week are: PE, Library, Art, Health & Fitness, Music.

Email:  aavent@wcpss.net	                  School Office:  (919) 870-4200                    Sept. 7, 2018








